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To: The Member of the Board of Representatives 

 
Re: Stamford Wins State Democracy Cup; led by 
Town Clerk's Office and Registrars 

 
The Office of the Town Clerk is proud to share that the 
honorable Denis Merrill, Secretary of State, has awarded 
Stamford the Democracy Cup for 2020. The Cup 
recognizes the achievement of Stamford having 
administered the highest number of ballots. This Cup is 
a much appreciated recognition of the hard work by the 
Town Clerk’s office, the Registrars and the many 
volunteers who contributed to this effort in the face of 
the historic challenges due to COVID. This achievement would not have been 
possible without the support from the City and the Elected Officials. 
 
As a reminder, the Town Clerk's Office is open from 8 to 3:45 M-F, and is eager to 
serve all Stamford's residents in accordance with our guiding values of accessibility, 
transparency, and public service. Please direct all questions to 
townclerk@stamfordct.gov or 203-977-4054. 
 
 
 
 
 

Lyda Ruijter 
CITY AND TOWN CLERK 
 

Date: July 16, 2021 

mailto:townclerk@stamfordct.gov

